
 

February 24, 2011 
 
 
RE:  Banned Athletic Substances 
 
 
Dear Douglas Laboratories Customer: 
 
 
The presence of substances in dietary supplements that are banned by various 
athletic organizations around the world has become an increasing concern for 
athletes.  The World Anti-Doping Agency has been at the forefront of preventing 
doping in athletics in general with specific attention to the Olympics.  The World 
Anti-Doping Agency publishes an annual list of prohibited substances.  We have 
reviewed this list, and based on the 2011 Prohibited List of the World Anti-Doping 
Code, Douglas Laboratories does not handle any of the compounds on this list at our 
facility where we manufacture tablets, capsules and powders.  This is further 
confirmed by the fact that Douglas Laboratories is registered as NSF GMP for 
Sport™, which prevents us from manufacturing products that contain ingredients on 
the WADA list.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrew Halpner, Ph.D. 
Vice President, Product Development and Technical Services 
 

600 Boyce Road 
Pittsburgh, PA 
15205 
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